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Welcome back 
I hope you all had a wonderful holiday and enjoyed some 
of the glorious sunshine we had.  It has been a great 
start to Term 4.  On Monday staff spent the day 
reviewing, reflecting and learning together.  The focus 
was on what is working well and what we can improve in 
that has the best outcomes for our students.  I am 
looking forward to another amazing term of learning, fun 
and lots of great events at Camboon. 
 
2023 planning 
I am currently looking at class structures for 2023.  This 
is very tricky and all depends on knowing how many 
students we will have next year.  If you are leaving the 
school (obviously Year 6’s will be), please email me so 
that I have accurate numbers.  We have quite a bit of 

space for more students in most year levels so if you 
know anyone wanting to come to our great school, 
please ask them to apply now.  
 

Janice Cuculoska—Principal 
 
PBS NEWS 
Focus:  Term 4 Weeks 1-5 
At Camboon Primary School we encourage our students 
to be respectful of others and responsible for their own 
actions and environments.  During the first five weeks of 
this term, we are focusing on responsible behaviour in 
the toilet areas of the school.  Students will be taught 
how to use these areas appropriately and that by doing 
so they are being respectful to each other and the 
broader school community and the school 
environment.  By supporting our students to be 
responsible in the toilet areas, we are establishing a 
foundation of mutual respect and trust and positive 
hygiene practices for the future. 
 
Term 4 Planner change 
There is a slight amendment in the Term 4 planner.  The 
Music Assembly is now going to be held in Week 3 on 
Friday 28 October. 
 
STEM Winners 
Congratulations to last term’s STEM Space Competition 
Winners, Jasmine from Room 4 and Alicia from Room 
15. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 
Friday 14 October 

 WAXO Wind Quintet Incursion Year 1-6 
1.55pm 

Tuesday 18 October 

 Year 6 Cake Stall 
Wednesday 19 October 

 Water Corp Incursion Year 3-6 
Friday 21 October 

 Water Corp Incursion Kindy—Year 2 

 Blue Dress Up Day for Angkor 
Tuesday 25 October 

 Year 6 Cake Stall 
Friday 28 October 

 Assembly—Music 

 World Teachers Day 

 Halloween Disco 
    Kindy—Year 2 5pm—6.30pm 
    Year 3-6 7pm—8.30pm 
Monday 31 October 

 School Board Meeting 5.30pm 

 P&C Meeting 6.45pm 
 

Date:  11 October  2022  
Term: 4   
Vo lume: 13  

TASTE BUDS CANTEEN: 
Closed Monday & Tuesday 
Open Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 
https://www.flexischools.com.au/ 
 

9218 1414 / 0412 530 307 

UNIFORM SHOP: 
Online orders or office drop box 
www.quickcliq.com.au 
Open from 8.30am to 9.00am 
Every Tuesday in Term 3 of 2022 

Camboon Primary School                         
Forder Street, Noranda  WA  6062  
Email: Camboon.PS@education.wa.edu.au 
Website: camboonprimaryschool.wa.edu.au  
Phone: 9218 1400         

http://www.quickcliq.com.au


 

Open Pantry 
We are aware that some families are experiencing financial 
hardship at the moment. To lend a helping hand, we 
continue to work with our local Uniting Church, to provide a 
food relief program for our local families. Each Wednesday 
afternoon from 12 noon to 3pm at the Noranda Uniting 
Church on Camboon Rd, anyone from our local community 
can visit, to collect a shopping bag full of groceries. 
 

In addition to this, we are asking for your help with 
donations. A collection tub is in the school office for non 
perishable items. 
 
 

Copies of NAPLAN Results and School Reports 
Parents who require past copies of NAPLAN results or 
school reports are asked to contact the office and allow 5 
working days for the staff to process the request. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Before School, After School and Vacation Care onsite at 
Camboon Primary School. 
Should you require information regarding school holiday 
programs please visit their website or the school office or 
phone 0456 857 463.  
 
FOR SCHOOL HOLIDAYS PROGRAMS, PLEASE RE-
FER TO THEIR WEBSITE  

Merit Ceritificates 
Friday 23 September 2022 

EC2  Aidin C  Zoe A 
EC3  Elara P Cihan E 
Room 1 Sonny B Hridhaan V 
Room 2 Jordan A Roman V 
Room 3 Daniel T Aleksandar M 
Room 4 Bianca B Ashmaan M 
Room 7 Christopher T Lana C 
Room 8 Teresa H Adem K 
Room 9 Noah D Sam C 
Room 10 Jasper K Lachlan G 
Room 15 Taisei H Lincoln M 
Room 16 Yusuf L Oliver W 
Room 17 Mohamed T Mustafa A 

 

Term 4 Planner –Free parenting programs North East Metro   
Please refer to this website https://www.midvalehub.org.au/ or scan the QR code to access information regarding these 
free programs. 

 

 






